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Vandeventer Black’s Caramore Promoted to Partner 

Norfolk, VA (January 8, 2018) – Vandeventer Black LLP attorney Megan B. 

Caramore has been promoted to partner. Caramore, formerly Of Counsel in 

the Norfolk office, has been with the firm since 2009. 

“We are proud of Megan’s dedication and hard work which has led her to this 

significant achievement,” said Michael L. Sterling, Managing Partner. 

Caramore concentrates her practice in state and longshore workers’ compensation insurance 

defense, as well as FELA litigation. Caramore has argued before the Virginia Supreme Court 

and regularly handles cases in federal and state courts. She also appears before the Virginia 

Workers’ Compensation Commission and the Office of Workers’ Compensation Programs. She 

is a member of the Virginia Association of Defense Attorneys and the Virginia Workers’ 

Compensation Inns of Court. For more information, visit VanBlackLaw.com. 

About Vandeventer Black LLP 

Vandeventer Black LLP is a dynamic business and litigation law firm established in 1883. We 

focus on responsiveness and results while providing internationally recognized services across 

a wide variety of legal sectors. Headquartered in the commercial gateway of Norfolk, Virginia, 

our accomplished attorneys assist clients from offices located in Virginia, North Carolina, and 

Germany.  
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